
TITLE I, Part A 

USD 214-Ulysses has three Title I schools; Hickok Elementary, Sullivan Elementary, and Kepley Middle. 

Title I Part A of the Elementary and Secondary Education Act is a federally-funded 

program which provides supplemental support to students in high-poverty schools. The 

purpose of Title I is to ensure that all children have a fair, equal and significant 

opportunity to obtain a high-quality education and reach, at a minimum, proficiency on 

challenging State academic standards (ksde.org). 

Ulysses High is ​not ​a Title I school.  

The following information is presented for your access and review. 

● Score reports for state assessments are mailed home on an annual basis.  Students in grades 3-8

take a mathematics and English language arts test each year.  Additionally, students in grades 5,

8, and 11 take the state science assessment.  Feel free to contact your school should you need

another copy.

● District Report Card

● Homeless Education

Many additional resources for Title I Part A can be found on the Kansas State Department of Education 

webpage (click ​here ​ to visit).  

We welcome your review of our efforts.  Consider submitting a response​ ​here ​. 

Questions or comments regarding the information on this page should be directed to the director of 

state and federal programs, Chad Krug.  ​ckrug@ulysses.org​; 620-356-3655 

https://ksreportcard.ksde.org/home.aspx?org_no=D0214&rptType=2
https://core-docs.s3.amazonaws.com/documents/asset/uploaded_file/211797/Homeless_youth_rights_poster.pdf
https://www.ksde.org/Agency/Division-of-Learning-Services/Special-Education-and-Title-Services/Title-Services/Federal-Programs/Title-I-Part-A
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf63jfwtqykHXSg3eK0nXHSnXYLwo-CIsquRh4Fs-TXeGVzbg/formResponse
mailto:ckrug@ulysses.org



